E-Mail Note

Dear Rabbi__________(name):

As you may know, the Adult Polyglucosan Body Disease (APBD) is afflicting Ashkenazi Jews. APBD negatively affects the ability to walk, control of the bladder, energy level, and other areas. Unfortunately, it is often misdiagnosed for MS, ALS, and other ailments that have similar symptoms.

To help avoid such tragedies, the APBD Research Foundation offers two aids to the Jewish community: Special early warning signs of the disease and a free saliva test for its diagnosis. The attached letter explains these aids further, along with a primer on the disease and the research for a cure. 

I ask that you bring this to the attention of your congregants.   

Thank you.

____________________(name of member)
APBD Research Foundation



